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“Measuring the Universe with the
Hubble Space Telescope”

by Dr Brian Schmidt
ANU Research School of Astronomy and Astrophysics

Abstract:
Australian physicists are leading the international teams which use the

Hubble Space Telescope to Measure the Universe.  These teams are on the verge of
having the final answers to some of Science’s biggest questions: How Big is the
Universe?  How Old is the Universe?  What is the Ultimate Fate of the Universe...
will it end in a Bang, or a whimper?  Brian Schmidt will discuss how Australians
are using the Hubble Space Telescope to unlock the secrets of the Cosmos, and
give an up-to-the-minute report on these fundamental questions.

The Bronze Bragg Medal and certificates for achievement in the 1999 year-
12 Physics examination will be presented before the lecture.


